
Vision with a Mission 
August 2025 

In this issue: 

• 5 Day Club 

• Church Prayer Meeting 

• Movie Night 

• Good New Club 

• Englewood Pioneer Days 

5 Day Club 
The 5 Day Club was a huge 

success.  We regularly had 

approximately 12 children each day.  

Child Evangelism Fellowship is the 

organizer of the 5 Day Clubs.  The 

team from Christian Youth In Action 

(CYIA), who are trained for helping 

with the clubs, were excellent and 

had lots of activities to keep the 

children busy and  learning!  We 

had a substantial team from our 

church too which was wonderful.  

Each day a different person 

provided lunch and it must be said 

that Wendy Gaynor’s lunch proved 

the most favorite with the kids!  

Thanks, Wendy!  We had one little 

girl trust Jesus Christ as her Savior 

on the first day and we ask you to 

pray for her.   
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Therefore, go and make disciples of all nations.  ~ Matthew 28:19 

 
 

Movie 

Night! 
 
 

Our next Movie Night is next Friday, August 15th 

at 6pm. The movie we will be showing is ‘I Can 

Only Imagine’ which is a wonderful Christian 

movie that is very moving.  We will be providing 

pizza, popcorn and water and soft drinks so, if you 

are coming, get to the church early to grab some 

food!  It is not necessary to book.  Just show up! 

Contact the Pastor 

Pastor Ian Burbridge 

941-291-9291 

pastorianb@yahoo.com 

Prayer  

Meeting 
 

Everyone is encouraged to join us 

at the Prayer Meeting each Tuesday 

evening at 6pm at the church.  It 

lasts one hour and is a wonderful 

way to keep in touch with what we 

are praying for as a church.   

Everyone is welcome! 

Small 

Group  

Time 

Teaching  

Time 

The team 

From 

CYIA 

Good News Club 
The team working at the Good 

News Club at Englewood  

Elementary School is preparing for 

the new semester.  We will begin 

at 3pm on Wednesday, September 10th.  Diane  

reports that we have a good number of volunteers 

and we are praying that the children from last year  

return and new ones join us.  There is an excellent 

program ready to roll out and we appreciate your 

prayers for the workers and the children! 

Englewood Pioneer Days 
 

The annual Pioneer Days celebrations will be  

taking place on Monday, September 1st.  Grace 

again has an entry in the parade and we are  

working diligently on those preparations.  The 

theme of Pioneer Days this year is “Historic  

Englewood.”  We’ll have pictures next month of 

what our entry looked like!  We also have a stand 

in the park where we will be handing out popcorn, 

small gifts and Bibles.  This is a great outreach 

opportunity in the community and if you are going 

to be in Englewood and you have not volunteered 

to help but you want to be involved, please contact 

Linda Szafranski, the organizer this year.  She will 

most definitely find a job for you! 


